
Hello 5th Grader! 
 

Welcome to fifth grade! My name is Mrs. Bridge and I am so 

excited to be your teacher this year!  We are going to have so much 

fun learning new things together.  I hope you have been making 

wonderful memories this summer.  I cannot wait to hear all about them! 

We will get to know each other well throughout the year, but to 

start, here are some of my favorite things! 

 

All About Miss Bridge 

Food: Pizza 

Colors: Pink 

Animals: Dogs 

Store: Target 

 

​ When I am not at school, I love to spend time at the beach with 

my husband Craig, our dog Blue, and our family members.  I will begin 

our school year at home caring for my new baby, but I am so excited to 

meet you and I cannot wait for our year of laughs, learning, and 

memories together! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Bridge 

 

 

 


